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Cayce Historical Museum Commission January 5, 2022, Meeting 

Minutes 
The January 5, 2021, meeting of the Cayce Historical Museum Commission (CHMC) was held in the City 

of Cayce Council Chamber. The meeting was convened at 4:00 by Chairman Archie Moore. The following 

individuals attended the meeting:  

Name Status 

Archie Moore Chairman 

Mary Sharpe Vice Chairman 

James Stewart Commissioner/Secretary 

A.G. Dantzler Commissioner 

Charlita Earle Commissioner 

Pamela Sulton Commissioner 

Garrett Creasman Commissioner 

David Brinkman Commissioner 

Andy Thomas Cayce Museum Office and Communications Associate 

Tracy Hegler City of Cayce Administrator 

Danny Crowe City of Cayce Attorney 

ACTION ITEMS from the January Meeting: 

Review CLG brochure and enabling legislation for discussion at February Meeting. 

Upcoming Events: 

January 20, 2022 – Presentation on Granby by David Brinkman 

February 17, 2022 – Legends of Cayce Reception  

April 2, 2022 – Tartan Day Colonial Fair 

April 28, 2022 – South Carolina Confederation of South Carolina Local Historical Societies 

Reception 

Invocation: Commissioner Dantzler 

December Meeting Minutes:   

Following a review of the minutes from the last meeting, Commissioner Sulton made a motion to 

accept the minutes with corrections.  This motion was approved by the Commission. 

Election of Commission Officers 

Commissioner Dantzler nominated Commissioner Moore for the position of Commission 

Chairman for 2022.  Commissioner Moore nominated Commissioner Sharpe for the position of 

Vice Chairman for 2022.  Commissioner Sulton nominated Commissioner Stewart for the 

position of Secretary for 2022.  The Commissioners voted all three into their nominated 

positions.   

Old Business 

A scheduled discussion of the results of the Mr. Crowe’s investigation was tabled since the 

report had not been submitted to the City Council.  

ITEM IV. A. 
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The Commissioners discussed the outcome of the 2021 Christmas Traditions event and ways to 

improve the next Christmas event.  These included the introduction of exit surveys at the event 

or digital surveys to collect input from constituents and attendees.  Volunteer workshops for the 

creation of new decorations was also suggested. 

New Business 

The discussion transitioned to a focus on increasing guest numbers for the event and visits to the 

museum. Suggestions to increase students visits centered making more connections with local 

teachers and providing promotional materials that highlight how museum exhibits can fit with 

our state’s teaching standards.  The development of a virtual tour or introductory digital media 

for social studies coordinators and teachers was also suggested.   

The Commission completed the American Association of Museums (AAM) Questionnaire for 

the Museum Assessment Program (MAP).  The results of the questionnaire indicated that the 

museum would best benefit from an AAM Organizational Assessment.   

The Commissioners began a discussion of the Certified Local Government (CLG) program and 

copies of the South Carolina Department of Archives and History (SCDAH) brochure were 

distributed.  There is a detailed list of requirements for the program, several of which would 

require changes to the Commission Bylaws. 

Museum Staff Report 

Mr. Thomas estimated the between 200 and 250 people attended the 2021 Christmas Traditions 

event.  He also updated the Commission on roof repairs to the smoke house and dairy.  Mr. Thomas 

had a request by friends and family of Mr. David Frame requesting the privilege to hang a plaque 

honoring Mr. Frame’s contributions to the Museum.  Commissioner Creasman made a motion to 

approve the request.  Commissioner Sharpe seconded and the motion was passed.  Ms. Margie 

Shealy asked to donate some items to the museum.  Mr. Thomas planned to meet with her and 

discuss the donation before the next meeting. 

 

With no additional items on the Agenda, Commissioner Dantzler motioned to adjourn the meeting 

Commissioner Sulton seconded the motion, and the CHMC voted to adjourn the meeting at  

6:00 PM. 

 

 


